
TO OUR READERS: 
We regret the delay of the publication of this 

newsletter due to a period of reorganization of 
SAIIC. We have been very active promoting the 
Indian Visitors Program, and expanding the cov­
erage of news about Indian people in Latin 
America. · 

SAIIC's goals are to promote peace and social 
justice for Indian people. SAIIC will continue to 
use the same acronym, but its name has been 
changed to "South and Meso-American Indian 
Information Center.'' 

SAIIC's primary objective is to provide infor­
mation to the general public in the U.S., and 

human rights and solidarity organizations about 
the current situations, and struggles for survival 
and self-determination oflndian peoples of South 
and Central America. 

SAIIC's second objective is to facilitate 
exchange and promote direct communication 
and solidarity between Indian people. 

SAIIC projects and programs are: 
1. publication of the newsletter and other spe-

cial publications 
2. Indian visitors program 
3. Human rights advocacy 
4. Radio program 
5. Public presentations. 

Do you have time, talent and skills you would like to contribute to SAIIC? Please consider 
becoming a part of the "Friends of SAIIC:' The concept of "Friends of SAIIC" is to reaffirm new 
energy and commitment and to establish a diversified working group that would serve as an 
important body in accomplishing the many and varied tasks of SAIIC's work. If you are interested 
in any of the following, please contact SAIIC: translation, trans.cribing, typing, word processing, 
flyer design/layout, human rights urgent bulletins, housing, babysitting, cultural productions, 
photography, radio program, graphics, silkscreening, fundraising, or donating art/items for raffles 
or any other contribution you are willing to share with SAIIC. 

SAIIC members meeting at Intertribal Friendship House, 
Oakland, California. 
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